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Introductory Remarks

I am happy to report that the CoAst journal is doing quite well with an increasing
number of papers and contributions. Our thanks go to you, the readers, authors
and the many hardworking referees.

Starting with the next regular issue we will include a new section (’Insight’)
with reports on asteroseismological papers published elsewhere. (Now, why
would you wish to send your papers to other journals?) The reason is quite
obvious: it is very easy to miss new, important papers in our field. In our
work we are already assisted by the excellent myADS Notification Service and
by astro-ph. CoAst will provide an additional platform of up to two pages to
enable authors to summarize their paper or to comment on recent developments.

Our cooperation with the Smithsonian/NASA Astrophysics Data System is
working well. You might have noticed that the older papers published in CoAst
are now also included in the data base; even the contents of the Delta Scuti
Star Newsletters (a precursor of CoAst) are now entered for retrieval. As most
of you know, the link http://adsabs.harvard.edu/ads abstracts.html will enable
you to get a listing of publications.

Enough unpaid advertisement for this great data service. This year we
will be publishing a number of special issues of CoAst. The first publication
is the biggest volume to date: the conference proceedings of the ’Future of
Asteroseismology’ meeting (CoAst vol. 150), which should be in the mail at
this moment.

Now that you have volume 151 in your hands, it is time to plan the next
issue: an announcement can be found on the inside back cover.
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